
Concerning	residential	or	any	other	form	of	comercial	development	within	the	
lands	involved	in	the	proposed	L'Anse	a	l'Orme	development:	
	
For	optimizing	biodiversity	(	which	is	of	great	and	largely	
misunderstood	and	under	appreciated	importance	to	life	(including	HUMAN	life)	
on	this	planet,	contiguity	of	habitat	is	critical.	Insofar	as	it	is	possible,	
preserving	what	remains	of	uninterrupted	corridors	of	uncultivated,	
unlandscaped	tracts	of	land	is	a	critical	factor.	I	am	unequivocally	opposed	
to	any	and	all	development	within	the	365	hectares	of	L'Asse-à-l'Orme.	The	
designation	of	this	as	a	preserved	natural	territory	should	and	must	be	
vigorously	and	rapidly	established.	
	
Ian	Turner,	
Montreal,	Quebec	


